
From: Trials
To: Jennifer Bailey; darlene.ghavimi@klgates.com
Cc: Adam Seitz; brian.bozzo@klgates.com; Trials
Subject: IPR2022-00600
Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 9:46:36 AM

Dear Counsel,

It has come to our attention that the parties may not have received a notification e-mail from the P-
TACTS system when the paper denying Director Review of the Final Written Decision was issued in
the above-referenced case.  We are sending this e-mail to ensure that all parties are aware of this
paper denying Director Review.

If a party chooses to file an appeal, we encourage the party to file its Notice of Appeal within the
time frame set under 37 C.F.R. § 90.3(b) or to file a request for extension under the more lenient
standard of 37 C.F.R. § 90.3(c)(1)(i) within the same time frame.

Regards,

Patent Trial & Appeal Board
U.S. Patent & Trademark Office
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